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Student achievers recognized at Honors
Assembly

COVID-19 was not going to shut down Southville International School and
Colleges (SISC) recognition of outstanding students who have strived for
excellence and performed well during the Second Term. Each level held a
“virtual honors assembly” to recognize students for their academic
achievements and to inspire them moving forward.

The honorees wore proudly their SISC uniform again and cheered their
accomplishment in the virtual company of fellow achievers as they were
awarded by their homeroom advisers and their Deputy Principals. Even though
it did not allow for the traditional handshakes and handing over of certificates, it
still celebrated the students’ well-deserved and well-earned success.



Proud Moments: A celebration of achievement in the time of quarantine



Recognizing the hard work of our Grade Schoolers from STAR Campus



Proud grade school Second Term Awardees presented during their Honors Assembly



Senior High School Students attend Virtual Honors Assembly through Google Meet

SISC alumni help on medical front lines of
COVID-19

SISC salutes with great honor and pride its Grade School and High School
alumni who have responded to the call of service in the war against COVID-19.
They are serving as frontliners in hospitals here and abroad despite the danger
to themselves and their loved ones. We pay tribute to our homegrown heroes
and heroines who are sacrificing the most to ensure the rest of the world’s
safety and making an enormous impact as “Movers of Society.” Please keep
them in your prayers.







We also honor and applaud the frontliner parents of our students who risk their
lives to protect all of us from Covid-19.



SISC preps for first online assessment

To assess and evaluate how well Preschool to Grade 12 students have learned
in the core subjects and their degree of readiness to move to a higher level,
SISC will conduct its first online assessment starting next week. The virtual
exams in English, Science and Math will take the place of the Standards-Based
Assessment (SBA) Post-Test that the students usually take at the end of the
academic year.

Each exam is composed of age and level appropriate number of  multiple
choice questions which will be divided into two days. The examinees have to
answer a set of questions per day. The schedule of the online assessments is
as follows:

The time of the online assessments will be reflected in the Academic Weekly
Planner sent to each student. The online assessment reviewers, meanwhile,
will be uploaded in the student’s Moodle account.
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